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Emergency appeal for earthquake victims 

 

Aid to the Church in Need (ACN) has opened an emergency fund for people in 

northern Syria desperate for help following a series of devastating earthquakes 

earlier this week. 

ACN is appealing for funds to support local Church partners helping those 

plunged into dire need by the natural disasters. 

The charity is currently in dialogue with project partners and expects to be able 

to shortly confirm a fresh aid package which will focus on two key areas. 

Firstly, it will support minor or major repairs in Aleppo which will allow those 

currently being sheltered by the Church to return soon to their homes. This 

includes repairs to heating and water systems as well as structural damage 

resulting from the quakes. Furthermore, it will providing blankets, food and other 

essential aid for those who have been forced out of their homes by the natural 

disaster in Aleppo and Lattakia, where many of the inhabitants are internally 

displaced people who fled their homes during the country’s civil war. 

 

To make a donation or learn more visit https://aidtochurch.org/syriaearthquake  
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